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The Department of Geography at UCA would like to hear from you.  Please send us information about 
your professional and personal achievements.  You may use the form below, and mail it to us, or e-mail to 
brooksg@uca.edu or fax to 501-852-2926. 
 
Name: ________________________________    News Items: ________________________ 
Home Address: __________________________    _________________________________ 
City: ______________________ State: _______   _________________________________ 
Zip Code: ___________ Phone: ______________  _________________________________ 
Year degree was granted: ____________________   _________________________________ 
Business Address: _________________________   _________________________________ 
______________________________________   _________________________________ 
______________________________________   _________________________________ 
Title: __________________________________   _________________________________ 
E-mail Address: __________________________     _________________________________ 
 

 

Outstanding Student and Abney-
Bradley Scholarship Reception 
 
From left: 
 
�ĂŶŝĞů�,ŽůůĂŶĚ͕��ĂŶŝĞů͛Ɛ�ƐŝƐƚĞƌ͕�
�ĂŶŝĞů͛Ɛ�ŵŽƚŚĞƌ͕�^ĂƌĂŚ�tĂŐŐŽŶĞƌ͕�
^ĂƌĂŚ͛Ɛ�ĨĂƚŚĞƌ͕�ĂŶĚ�^ĂƌĂŚ͛Ɛ�ŵŽƚŚĞƌ͘ 

 

Outstanding Student and Abney-
Bradley Scholarship Reception 
 
From right: 
 
Mary Sue Passe-Smith, Jeff Allender, 
JoAnn Sullivan, Paul Butt, and 
Michael Yoder 
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